Julio C Lara Perez Homeowner 4929 Auburn RD NE Salem, OR 97301

12/29/2020

Peter Fernandez Public Works Director 555 Liberty St SE Suite 325 Salem OR 97301-3513

For City Water Service Request

Dear Brian,

This letter is to request water service in our home. We currently use water well system and have been having several water problems that have been escalating throughout the years. The condition of our well water is not the best. It has an unpleasant smell, it smells like sulfur. The smell is very uncomfortable when taking showers and it is causing skin issues to some of our family members. We have tried filters but they do not make a difference when installed. For this reasons we would like to request city water services. My family and I would be very grateful if we have the opportunity to get approved and start the process as soon as possible. I hope to hear back from you.

Thank you,

Best,

Julio C Lara Perez

(503)801-0602

derle leaver primize